
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 11 December 2003 

5. STRUCTURE ON STREET APPLICATION:  FLOWERS TRACK 
 
 The Board considered a report seeking the Board’s approval to construct a double garage and two 

retaining walls across Flowers Track. 
 
 The Board decided to undertake a site visit to Flowers Track and invite the General Manager – 

Regulation and Democracy Services and representatives of the Sumner Residents’ Association to 
attend. 

 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


